
KOSHER 
Food Policy

Kashruth Laws — Food Brought  
into the Bernard Betel Centre

The Bernard Betel Centre is guided by the  
values and principles of Judaism, and as  

such adheres to the laws of Kashruth.

Outside food, kosher or otherwise, cannot be  
brought into the Bernard Betel Centre, and must not  

come into contact with the Bernard Betel Centre food,  
dishes, cutlery, tables or serving trays.

All dishes, cutlery and serving trays  
must remain in the Cafeteria.

Thank you for helping us maintain  
a kosher environment.
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